
EDO-COMM-0024 

Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion. 

 
Media Inquiries: 
Lloyd Phillips 
Commissioner of Public 
Safety, 
Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke 
lloyd.phillips@mck.ca 

 

 
 
 

  

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Task Force and Testing Site Phone 
Lines 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 29, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) The 
Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force and the Kateri Memorial 
Hospital Centre (KMHC) would like to remind the community 
that the phone lines for both the Task Force and for the 
KMHC COVID-19 Testing Site are for non-medical 
information and scheduling of testing appointments 
respectively. 
  
The phone lines for the Task Force are for non-medical 
COVID-19 related issues for the community at large, such as 
the directives currently in place. 
  
The KMHC COVID-19 Testing Site phone lines are for 
assessment over the phone on whether a community 
member needs to be tested or not. Any specific medical 
questions about symptoms or other health-related issues 
should be directed to a nurse or a physician. KMHC asks 
that if you have any medical questions while calling for a 
testing appointment to please ask to speak with a nurse after 
the assessment is complete. KMHC will do its best to 
transfer the call immediately afterward or schedule a follow-
up callback. 
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